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Dear Lawmakers, 

 

Please stop going after the hard working blue collar family owned and operated 

trucking companies. When inflation is so bad from terrible governing policies at both 

local and national levels the last thing that we should be doing is making it even more 

expensive for the transportation/supply line sector. These costs will assuredly get 

passed down to the consumers as well so not only does the transportation sector 

suffer from higher costs but so do us consumers from the raised price of the 

products. Please make it as cheap and efficient as possible for our trucking 

companies both small and large to move product around the state. Please vote YES 

on HB-4050. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Chad Kernutt 

Albany, Oregon 

IN GOD WE TRUST 


